1000 9-1 February 10, 1969 Hiss Debbie Ficker 817 First Street South Cold Spring, Minnesota 56320 Dear Miss Ficker; I regret that I am unable to assist you in your research into the assassination of the late President John F. Kennedy. A complete report on the investigation conducted by this Department into the death of President Kennedy was submitted to the Presidential Commission, established following his death. I should like to suggest that you contact the United tates Department of Justice for any information they might be disposed to provide. I hope this information will be of some value to you in conducting your research. Very truly yours, Chas. Batchelor Chief of Police TEM ro